Video and Photo Permission



Dear Parent or Guardian:

Our schools have many exciting programs that we would like to share with the community. In order to do so, there will be times when we may need to take pictures of your child at school.

Since this will be happening throughout your child's years here, this form will be left in your child's file for his or her enrollment. If for any reason your permission changes, please notify the office so that we can make that requested change. Any child not having this form on file will NOT be allowed to be part of any filming for our morning announcement or special events, pictures in newsletters, on the website, or interviewed, quoted or photographed by our local newspaper.

Please be sure to sign the bottom portion of this form so that your child can be part of these very exciting opportunities.

Please check one:	
I give permission for my child to be video taped, photographed or interviewed at scho class trip for the above stated purposes.	ol or on a
I do NOT give permission for my child to be video taped, photographed, or interviewe or on a class trip for the above stated purposes.	d at schoc
Student Name:	
Teacher Name:	
Parent/Guardian Signature:	
Date:	